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Water District WIBA #2 Update – July 25, 2020

The Town Engineer has received the initial set of comments on the water district plans from Monroe County Water Authority. The plans will be amended to reflect the comments and resubmitted; the plans will also now be submitted to several other agencies for review.

The Town will issue a $1,000,000 Bond Anticipation Note in August. The BAN will go on the market August 5 and we should have the funds August 19. We spent a great deal time over the past two months preparing an Official Financial Statement to be provided to the bond market for the sale.

The Town Engineer and Town Attorney are preparing easements for the properties over which an easement is needed. We are also working with the Department of Agriculture and Markets regarding lateral restrictions.

Our next progress meeting will be on August 11. The goal remains to begin construction by the end of the year and have the entire project complete in December 2021. If you have questions regarding the progress of the water district, please email Supervisor Ernest Haywood at supervisor@bergenny.org
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